COMMUNICATION C26
ITEM NO. 5
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

October 5, 2021

From: Bryan Gerber < bg@campstore.com Sent: Sunday, October 03, 2021 11:12 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File Z.21.028

Hello

I would like to speak electronically at the upcoming meeting.

I live on MacArthur Drive.

Simply, there is too much density for this land. there seems to be more density than on any other development site in the area. Vaughan Boulevard, Lawrie Road and other surrounding streets will be lined with cars. About 50% of the requested density would be more appropriate.

Thank you

Bryan Gerber
Camp Connection Inc.
516 Lawrence Ave West
Toronto, ON M6A 1A1
416-789-9876 x9
bg@campstore.com